
Traffic Restrictions Week of June 22nd – June 28th

Fort Apache may be reduced to one 
lane Northbound or one lane 
Southbound between Gomer Road 
and Huntington Cove Parkway while
final striping installation is being 
completed on the roadway. Site 
cleanup will begin upon completion
of the striping. Be cautious of 
changing traffic control setups. 
Alternate routes are recommended. 
Roadway is expected to be fully 
open to the traveling public in the 
near future.
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